
 

 10 February 2025  

Dear Parishioner 

Subject: Be Part of Our Future: Register for the New Electoral Roll 2025 
 
Thank you for being part of the St Peter and St Paul Parish Church, Bishops Hull. Every six years, in 
accordance with Church Representation Rules, we create a completely new Electoral Roll. This 
means everyone needs to re-apply for the 2025 roll, even if you were on the previous one. The 
new roll is essential for participation in the life of our church. 
 
Being on the Electoral Roll signifies your membership of our parish and enables you to take part in 
the Annual Parochial Church Meeting (APCM) on 11 May 2025 (after the 10:00 am service), where 
we discuss important matters and elect church representatives. 
 
To be included on the 2025 Electoral Roll, please return the attached form by 02 March 2025. 
You can return it to Shirley Stapleton (Electoral Roll Officer) either by post to 14 Badgers Close, 
Bishops Hull, Taunton, TA1 5HL, or by handing it to Tim/John (Churchwardens) at the church. This 
deadline is important, so please act now! 
 
What does being on the Electoral Roll mean? 
It's a wonderful way to deepen your connection with St Peter and St Paul. We hope those on the 
roll will: 

• Worship with us regularly, sharing in fellowship, prayer, and praise. 
• Offer your time and talents to serve our community. 
• Support our ministry through the parish giving scheme. You can give with cash or by card at 

church, or online through the bank. Ask us for details! 
• Attend the APCM and vote for Church Council representatives. 

 
Your contributions are vital. Without you, our church is just a building. With you, we are the body 
of Christ, serving the wonderful community of Bishops Hull, Taunton. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
 
 
 
Shirley Stapleton 
Electoral Roll Officer for St Peter and St Paul, Bishops Hull 

St Peter and St Paul Church 
Bishops Hull Hill 

Bishops Hull 
Taunton 
TA1 5EG 

 
Church office tel: 01823 336102 

Website: www.stpeterandstpaul.org.uk  

http://www.stpeterandstpaul.org.uk/

